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The Future of TAFE
Rod Brooks Memorial Forum

The political climate underwent what appeared to be a 
fundamental change at the last election.

What plans has the Rudd Labor Government for TAFE?  

What has changed in attitudes to education and training? 

How will the models of funding for schools and TAFE be affected 
by the Education Revolution? 

How will attitudes to the teaching profession be affected by the 
Education Revolution? 

How will TAFE’s Outreach Programs and community access to 
TAFE be affected? 
 

Speakers: 
 

Dr Peter Kell,  Professor of Education, Wollongong University 

Phil Bradley,  Assistant General Secretary, NSW Teachers Federation 


